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Dear Ms Webb, 
 
I refer to your 2 October 2024 correspondence requesting the NCAT President comment on 
your 8 August 2024 submission to the Attorney General. Your correspondence was referred 
to the Acting President, Judge Seiden SC who has asked that I reply. 
 
It is not proper for the NCAT President to respond to a report directed to the Attorney General 
and a meeting with the NCAT President to discuss this matter would not be appropriate.   
 
Thank you for taking the time to write. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Michelle Brazel 
Principal Registrar & Executive Director 
NSW Civil & Administrative Tribunal 
28 October 2024 
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